
 

 

Stafford Western Access Route – Toucan Crossings 

As part of the Stafford Western Access Route (SWAR), Staffordshire County Council are 
currently planning to start the construction of two toucan crossings located at: 

• Kingsway adjacent to the Kings Horse PH & Deans Park Court 

• Martin Drive between Redgrave Drive & Rose Hill, adjacent to the existing public right of 
way 

 

Kingsway – Proposed Toucan Crossing 

 

Martin Drive – Proposed Toucan Crossing 

The construction for these toucan crossings will start week commencing June 28th 2021, for 

approximately 10 weeks. The works will be undertaken by Amey Highways on behalf of 

Staffordshire County Council and the Stoke-on-Trent and Staffordshire Local Enterprise Partnership. 

To undertake the works safely, there will be a variety of traffic management measures used 

including road closure, traffic signal controls, lane closures and pedestrian diversion routes. 

Pedestrian and cycle access will be maintained; however, we do ask that you take extra care when 

passing through this section of the works. The road closures on Kingsway north bound is currently 

planned for Friday 3rd of September 2021, with access maintained to properties.  

A copy of the diversion route is detailed on Drawing No. SWAR/SK/109.  

The construction of the toucan crossings cannot be carried out without causing disruption to traffic. 

However, our contractor Amey Highways will work hard to ensure delays are kept to a minimum 

and access is maintained to properties and businesses. 


